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Brussels, 6th November 2013 

 
EGEA Working Group 6 (WG6) 

Brake & Suspension Test Equipment 
 

 

Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 6, Frank Beaujean, we have the pleasure in inviting you to the 
meeting of Working Group 6 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 
 

 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda. 
 
Draft Agenda (Rev01)  
  
 

1. Opening and welcome by the Chairman 
 

2. Approval of the minutes of the last Working Group 6 meeting held on 26th June 2013 in Brussels  
  

3. Suspension testing: action plan and start of work 

3.1. Suspension efficiency tests: redefinition of the project 
3.2. Confirmation of the Terms of reference 
3.3. EGEA’s possible collaboration with GOCA 
3.4. WG6 project funding 
3.5. Next steps 

 
4. National safety regulation in France for roller brake tester installation  

4.1. State of affairs (report from Olivier Sauzay) 
4.2. Next steps: EGEA support 

 
5. EC Tender on a study for testing Electronic Controlled Safety Systems (ECSS) 

5.1. State of affairs (report from Neil Pattemore) 
5.2. Support from EGEA and its Members 

 
6. Next meetings, frequency and location. 

 
* * *  

 
We are looking forward to seeing you numerously in our offices for this Working Group, 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 

Wednesday 20th November 2013, 10h30 – 16h30 
 

EGEA offices (2nd floor) 

Boulevard de la Woluwe, 42 
BE- 1200 Brussels 


